
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   

     MARCH 1, 2020  
 

THE WEATHER IS WARMING, THE SNOW IS FINALLY 

MELTING, AND WE MAY SOON BE PLAYING OUTSIDE 

AGAIN!  Parents, please send your child to school with 

proper outerwear, including a warm jacket and proper 

footwear for playing outside in the pea gravel playground.  

Licensing says we can go outside as long as the 

temperatures are above 20 degrees Fahrenheit.  As soon 

as it is no longer icy, we plan on going outside for 30 

minutes every day. 

 

JESUS’ TIME:  We finished up our study of parables this 

week, with the House Built on the Rock, and the Lost and 

Found Son.  

 

Tt IS FOR TIGER, and turtle, and teeth, and tacos!  The 

children learned about all things that begin with the letter 

Tt this week, topping off the week with a Friday Taco Party 

for both classes.  What fun!  They also learned about 

healthy habits and dental health.   

 

APOLOGY: Mrs. Conner, our photographer, apologizes for 

any inconvenience to our preschool families this past 

Thursday for picture day.  She regrets the delay, and hopes 

it did not greatly impact your day. 

 

SPRING BREAK SIGN-UP will be on a clip board by the 
childcare room starting Monday.  No morning preschool 
the week of March 16-20.  All Day Childcare will be 
available for full-day students whose parents have signed 
up. 
 
SNACK PANTRY:  After spring break, watch for a set of 
snack donation cards so we can restock the pantry for the 
last weeks of the school year 
 
LOOKING FOR A SUMMER OPTION FOR YOUR 
PRESCHOOLER?  There is summer preschool and  childcare 
at Trinity for students who have not yet been to 
kindergarten.  You can choose mornings only or full 
days.  Summer enrollment forms will be distributed after 
spring break. 
 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES are currently scheduled 
for the end of the month.  If Colorado Shines has not been 
here before spring break, we will postpone conferences 
until the first week of April. 
 
CHECK YOUR PARENT FOLDER  later this week for an 
update on the coronavirus from our school nurse and a 
flyer about the 2020 census. 
 

SPRING MUSICAL:  We have started plans for the spring 
musical.  Watch for a form home this week to collect 
information we will need for creating costumes. The 
musical will be Friday, April 24, 2020 from 6-7 P.M.  Mark 
your calendars!  All classes will be presenting 101 
DALMATIANS.  The PTL will be hosting a gift basket auction 
fundraiser at this event. 
 

CHAPEL SERVICES FOR THE PRESCHOOLERS will be moving 

to Thursdays in March.  This will give the Thursday 

students the opportunity to worship with their friends. 

 

PARENTS, PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT AND ANSWER A FEW 

QUESTIONS ON AN IMPORTANT SURVEY.  IT WILL ONLY 

TAKE 2-5 MINUTES, AND YOUR INPUT IS VERY 

IMPORTANT FOR OUR SCHOOL.  All surveys are due 

by: 3/31/2020. To begin your survey, please click here. 

Use this license number to log in: 1553337 Our center, 

TRINITY LUTHERAN SCHOOL is participating in the 

Colorado Shines assessment of our program's quality to 

ensure that all children have access to high quality early 

learning experiences. We want to do the best job we can 

to provide your children with a safe, loving environment 

that offers many opportunities for learning. Your survey 

response will help us accomplish this goal. As part of this 

process we ask all families to anonymously complete a 

short survey about how we work with you. After all 

surveys have been received, Colorado Shines shares the 

results with us in order to help us better serve your needs. 

You can ask another parent, consult your school handbook 

or other newsletters for help in answering the questions. 

Thank you for your help! 

 

THINKING OF ENROLLING YOUR CHILD AT TRINITY NEXT 

YEAR? Next year’s enrollment forms are ready!  Stop in 

the office to enroll your child for next year.  Tell your 

friends and neighbors! 

 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 

TUESDAY, MARCH 10:  Trinity Closed for Nurturing the Faith 

Conference 

 

MARCH 16-20:  SPRING BREAK.  No Preschool classes.  Childcare 

available for full-day students, per sign-up sheet 

http://www.coloradoshines.com/website_survey_login_parent

